KSA News Update

Christmas Pop Up Event — Friday 1st December *new updated information*
You know those times when you have an idea and it gets away from you.... well the KSA festive pop
up is one of those times....

Sadly we’ve had to rein in the planning for the KSA festive pop up. The event is still going ahead but
instead we will have a festive stall in the Infant and Junior playgrounds serving tea, coffee, hot
chocolate, mince pies, cookies and doughnuts. Come along and make your own magical bag of
wildlife friendly reindeer food and visit our very Christmassy pocket money stall.

So no games or external stallholders on this occasion but still lots of festive fun!
The non-uniform day is CANCELLED on Friday 1st December.

Letters from the North Pole — DEADLINE MONDAY 27" NOVEMBER at 9am!

Santa's Elves have been in touch with the KSA team and they can't wait to receive letters from all the
children at Kempshott Infant and Junior schools. If you would like the North Pole to write back,
please send your letter to the KSA team along with £3.50. All letters MUST be back by Monday 27t
November 9am so the North Pole have enough time to read them any reply.

For more information go to www.pta-events.co.uk/KSA

Reminder — Christmas Raffle

Just a reminder to please sell your KSA raffle tickets to family, friends, neighbours and work
colleagues and then return the completed stubs, money, and any unsold tickets to the schools by
Thursday 30th November, which is only next week!

Tickets cost just £1 each, or a book of 5 tickets for £5. Qur first prize is £100 cash, second prize is £50
cash and 3rd prize is a Christmas hamper plus many more prizes!

The draw will take place on Friday 1% December.

Black Friday Shopping?! Make sure you log into Easy Fundraising which helps support the KSA this
Christmas!

It’s never been easier to help raise funds for the KSA simply from doing your shopping. Whether it be
Christmas shopping, travel & commuting, that cheeky weekend takeaway or even buying your
weekly groceries, Easyfundraising partners with over 7,500 brands who will donate part of what you
spend to a cause of your choice (in this case, the KSA!) And the best bit is it won't cost you any extra.
The cost is covered by the brand. They essentially turn your daily shopping into every day magic!

So far, the KSA has raised an amazing £1,211.70 through 91 supporters across the EasyFundraising
platform. Can you join us in helping raise vital funds for Kempshott Infant and Junior schools?

How to support Kempshott Schools Association (PTA)

e Sign up at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kempshottschools/ & provide them
with a few details to set up your profile with easyfundraising.

e Download their browser extension - Their Donation Reminder plug-in pops up automatically
when you shop to let you know when a donation is available.

e Track your donations - You'll be able to see how much you’ve raised in your account and
they’ll send updates on when Kempshott Schools Association (PTA) gets paid.

e For more information and to sign up, please visit:
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kempshottschools/

Thank you for your support and we can’t wait to see you in the playground for the Festive pop up on
Friday 1°* December 3.15pm.

See you there!
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